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Police arrest three suspects during a patrol to Kia and 

Katova ward in Isabel Province  

 

Police in Buala, Isabel Province, successfully arrested three suspects during a recent 
patrol to Kia and Katova wards, following reports received. 

Supervising Provincial Police Commander (PPC) Inspector Harry Vanosi stated, “Two 

suspects arrested and charged for common nuisance Contrary to Section 172 of the 

Penal Code and one suspect has been arrested and charged for Restriction on making 

liquor Contrary to Section 50 (2) of the liquor Act. 

The suspects were released on bail and will appear in Buala Magistrate’s Court circuit 

on 25 November 2024. 

PPC Vanosi commended the village chiefs and elders in Kia for their cooperation and 
support in assisting police investigations and the arrest of those suspects. 

Inspector Vanosi appeals for continued support from the communities, as some suspects 
remain at large. The police are committed to ensuring they are arrested to help reduce 
crime in our communities. 

Mr. Vanosi also recognized the efforts of officers at the Buala and Kia police posts for 
their good work and assured the community that investigations will continue to arrest any 
remaining suspects. 

//End// 

 



 

Media inquiries 

 

RSIPF Media Unit:  

24016 or 23800 Ext 239 

 

Email: 

rsipf.media@rsipf.gov.sb 

 

 

The Royal Solomon Islands Police Force (RSIPF) was established in 

1954.  Its mission is ‘To provide a safe and peaceful Solomon Islands 

by strengthening relationships with the community’.  The RSIPF 

strive to provide efficient and effective policing services for the 

Solomon Islands and expect RSIPF officers to adhere to the RSIPF 

values. 

 

For ongoing news and information, please go to www.rsipf.gov.sb 

Follow us on Facebook Page: www.facebook.com/rsipf 
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